
Kathy Cooper

From: Smolock, Bryan <bsmolock@pa.gov>
Sent Tuesday, July 10, 2018 1:30 PM

Cc: Kathy Cooper
Subject FW: Minimum wage comment

JUL 1 2018

Independent Regulatory
Review cojj

From: Dale Weller [mailto:dmweilero@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2018 1:26 PM
To: Smolock, Bryan <bsmolockpa.gov>
Subject: Re: Minimum wage comment

Hi Brian, I don’t remember what this is about, but lam opposed to any minimum wage. I think the government should
be focusing on infrastructure and creating jobs so that there are plenty of jobs around. If somebody isn’t getting paid
what they should they can just go somewhere else and get a job there. So those are my feelings for whatever they’re
worth. Thank you for asking.

Dale Weller

On Tue, Jul 10, 2018, 12:28 PM Smolock, Bryan <bsmolock@pa.gov> wrote:

Good afternoon. I received notification from the Independent Regulatory Review
Commission that you sent a comment to me on the proposed regulation for Minimum

• Wage (http:/fwww.irrc.state.pa.us/regulations/RegSrchRslts.cfm?ID=3213)

• I researched this and found your comment archived in my Quarantined spam folder. I
• am not able to retrieve it. Can you possibly send me your comment again in order for

this to be rectified?

• Thank you and my apologies on any confusion this may have caused you and your
organization on this matter.

- Bryan

Bryan M. Smolock
Bureau of Labor Law Compliance
Pennsylvania Department of Labor & Industry
Room 1301
651 Boas Street I Harrisburg PA 17121
Phone: 717-787-0606 I Fax 717-787-0517
bsmolock@pa.gov
www . dli. state. pa. us
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